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SECTION 14 OF THE PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT ACT 2000
THE PRESERVATION OF AN EXISTING PUBLIC RIGHT OF WAY 
MARINO AVENUE WEST, KILLINEY, COUNTY DUBLIN TO BE INCLUDED 
IN THE COUNTY DEVELOPMENT PLAN 2022 -2028
On 15th February 2021, notice was served under section 14 (1) of the Planning and Development 
Act 2000 on owners and occupiers of land over which a public right of way at Marino Avenue 
West, Killiney, County Dublin exists, that Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council proposed 
to include a provision relating to the preservation of this existing public right of way in the 
Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan 2022 -2028.
The said owners and occupiers were invited to make submissions or observations on the the 
proposal on or before Friday 16th April 2021.
Notice is given that the Council of the County of Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown, being the Planning 
Authority for the County has, pursuant to Section 14 (3) of the Planning and Development Act, 
2000 considered the proposal to preserve the existing public right of way as set out above 
and any submissions or observations made in respect of this proposal and has recommended 
the inclusion of a provision relating to the preservation of the public right of way at Marino 
Avenue West, Killiney, County Dublin in the Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development 
Plan 2022 -2028.
The Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan 2022 -2028 was made by resolution 
at a meeting of the Council on 10th March 2022. The extent of the public right way being 
preserved can be viewed on the dlr website [www.dlrcoco.ie] or at the Planning Counter in the 
Council’s offices at Marine Road, Dun Laoghaire, County Dublin.
Under Section 14 (4) of the Planning and Development Act, 2000 any person who has been 
notified of the recommendation of the planning authority in relation to the preservation of 
the above public right of way in the Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan 2022 
-2028 may, before the expiration of 21 days following the notification, appeal to the Circuit 
Court against the inclusion in the development plan of the proposed provision, and the Court, 
if satisfied that no public right of way exists, shall so declare and the provision shall accordingly 
not be included in the Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Development Plan 2022 -2028.
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